FILED 11/21/2018
DOCUMENT NO. 07220-2018
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK

Public Service Commission

CAPITAL CIRCLE OFFICE CENTER @ 2540 SHUMARD OAK BOULEVARD
TALLAHASSEE, FLORIDA 32399-0850

-M-E-M-O-R-A-N-D-U-M-

DATE: November 20, 2018

TO: Carlotta S. Stauffer, Commission Clerk, Office of Commission Clerk
Adam J. Teizman,, Commission Clerk, Office of Commission Clerk

FROM: Clayton Lewis, Engineering Specialist, Division of Engineering & / L 2

RE: Docket No. 20180175-WU — Application to transfer facilities and Certificate No.
628-W in Polk County from Alturas Utilities, L.L.C. to Alturas Water, LLC.

Please file the attached email communication to Mr. Smallridge dated November 20, 2018,
“Revised Legal Notice™ in the above mentioned docket file.

Thank you.
CL/jp

Attachment
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Joann Parsons

From: Clayton Lewis

Sent: Tuesday, November 20, 2018 2:30 PM

To: Joann Parsons

Cc: Emily Knoblauch

Subject: FW: Docket No. 20180175 (Alturas Utilities, LLC ) - Legal Notice

Please file this email and message below in Docket No. 20180175 (Alturas Utilities, LLC)

From: Clayton Lewis

Sent: Tuesday, November 20, 2018 2:25 PM

To: Mike Smallridge (utilityconsultant@yahoo.com)

Cc: Johana Nieves; Emily Knoblauch; Robert Graves

Subject: Docket No. 20180175 (Alturas Utilities, LLC ) - Legal Notice

Mr. Smallridge,

Alturas’ revised Legal Notice filed November 13, 2018 (Document No. 07087-2018) has been reviewed and
approved by staff. Please place the correct date on the notice for issuance pursuant to Rule 25-30.030, Florida
Administrative Code.

If you have any questions, please call me at (850) 413-6578.
Thank you.

Clayton K. Lewis

Division of Engineering

Florida Public Service Commission
850 413-6578






